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February 14, 2019 was a busy day for many parents of Title I literacy students at Lafayette school.  They met for coffee and refreshments to discuss the importance of setting a reading goal for the entire family.  Parents noted that finding time can be a challenge.  They felt it can often feel like there aren’t many opportunities to fit in enriching, fundamental activities like reading.  However, the “Drop Everything and Read,” (or D.E.A.R.) movement hopes to encourage students, families, and educators to immerse themselves in reading. 
The parents designed a canvas tote to take home and fill it with books their families would enjoy.  Each parent agreed to try to read with their children, setting an example of reading for pleasure as well as information.  Families determine how often they can do this as a group.  The importance of children seeing adults read at home was the focus of the conversation.  Teachers also need to provide examples of reading for pleasure to the students as well.  That can be done during the school day when the students are reading too.
